
A short but sweet week! 

Brainy Breakfast! 
Research has shown that 

eating a good breakfast at 

the start of each day helps 

children to learn and per-

form well at school and get 

the day started with a nice 

relaxed feel. 

With Year 6 starting their 

SATs next Monday, we 

really want to give them the 

best start possible.  To do 

this, we’re offering a ‘Brainy 

Breakfast’ from Monday at 

8am each day for all of 

our Year 6 pupils 

We’d really love to see all of 

you for breakfast, so please 

come and have breakfast 

with us.  When you arrive, 

please come via the main 

office. 

We hope that you all have a 

very relaxing and restful 

weekend. 

14th to 18th May - KS2 SATs 

18th May - Non uniform day. 

Wear red, white & blue. 

22nd May - Sports Day 

25th May - Football Golf Trip 

(Year 2) 

28th May to 1 June - Half 

Term 

4th June - Class photos 

(whole school and Year 6 

leavers photo) 

7th June - Parent Welcome 

Meeting (for pupils joining 

Sept 2018) 

13th to 15th June - Year 4 

Porthpean Camp 

16th June - Sustrans Family 

Fun Day & Vintage Fair 

18th-22nd June Year 6 

Exmouth Camp 

Forthcoming 

Events 
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11th May 2018 

We hope you all had a 

lovely bank holiday week-

end and enjoyed the great 

weather!  

It’s been a short but very 

productive week. We are 

already preparing for our 

new intake of children to 

reception class in Septem-

ber.  We are pleased to 

see so many of  our ex-

isting nursery children 

continuing their learning 

and development with us. 

The focus for KS1 children 

and also KS2 (Year 6) has 

continued to be their SATs.  

KS1 children have contin-

ued with their tests this 

week, whilst KS2 (Year 6) 

are preparing to start their 

SATs next week.  We really 

hope the children achieve 

the great results they de-

serve following their 

efforts!  A visit to St Austell 

Football Golf and doughnut 

party has been arranged 

for Year 2 children, as a 

well done for all of their 

hard work during this year. 

The trip will take place on 

Friday 25th May. 

Years 4 & 6 residential 

camps at Porthpean and 

Exmouth will soon be tak-

ing place.  We would ask 

that any remaining pay-

ments are paid by 4th 

June.  

Finally, a big thank you to 

everyone who took part in 

the Sustrans Superhero 

Day last week. We raised 

a fantastic £131. Thank 

you for making the event 

a big success! 

Charlotte Burgess Nursery 

George Garner Reception 

Bracken Sweet Reception 

Zenna Mansbridge  Yr 1 

Lewis Jackson  Yr 1/2 

Corben Hoyle  Yr 2 

Finley Reyner Yr 3 

The Whole Class! Yr 4 

Oliver Balazs Yr 5 

The Whole Class! Yr 6 

 

Stars of the 

Week 

Non Uniform Day - Wear red, white and blue! 
 

 

On Friday 18th May we are having a school celebration for the royal wedding.  

Children may wear red, white and blue.  In the afternoon we will be having a cream 

tea celebration. 

 



Well Done to the following children who 
have received awards this week. 
 
Star Reader : 

Tia Belcher - Year 5 

 

Shooting Star Reader:  

Molly Mansbridge - Year 2 

 

Cosmic Reader:  

Connor Wagemakers - Year 5 

 

Constellation Reader : 

Isabel Maunder - Year 5 

 

Gold Merit: 

Emily Turner - Year 5 

advice on privacy settings 

and other features, as well 

as recommended age 

guidance and risk ratings 

for inappropriate content.  

  

NSPCC and O2 have 

joined forces to create 

NetAware. NetAware is 

a website providing in-

formation, support and 

advice to parents to 

keep your child safe 

online.  The website 

gives information on 

social networks, games  

and apps that children 

use.  It also provides 

NetAware 

Sandy Hill 

Academy 

Contact us: 

 

Sandy Hill Academy 

St Austell 

Cornwall 

PL25 3AT 

 

Tel:  01726 75858 

 

Email: 

info@sandyhill.org.uk  

We aim to be 

STARS 

Awards 

 Self motivated 

 Thinkers 

 Aspirational 

 Resilient 

 Supportive 

Social Media 

Find us on: 

 

  

 

Attendance 

Whole School : 96.18% 

W/E: 11th May 2018 

Government satisfactory at-

tendance for a pupil is 96%.  

Mrs Edyvean – 96.01% 

Mrs Evans – 94.13%    

Miss Bawden - 96.38%   

Mrs Matthews - 97.32%   

Miss Bussandri - 95.86%   

Mr Walker - 97.84%   

Mr Lockett - 96.87%   

Miss O’Brien - 95.33%   

Mrs Rundle - 95.86%   

Menu 

Week beginning 

Monday 14th May 2018  

 

Menu Choice - Week 2 

Times Table Stars 

This week’s word of the week  is “ ” and the pseudo word is “ ” 

www.sandyhill.org.uk 

@sandyacademy 

Sandy Hill Academy 

Don’t forget to visit 

the class blogs via our 

own website for latest 

news and pictures 

from each class. 

Lunch Time Stars 

Phonics word of the week 

Year 1  - Alfie Oldham  
Year 1/2 - Nevaeh Burley & Elsie Adams 
Year 2  - Jamie Paull 
Year 3  - Izabelle Davy 

Gate access to the school 

Please be aware that the school gates will be locked from 8:35am, we would 

therefore ask parents and carers to leave as promptly as possible.  Should you 

arrive after 8:35am and the gates are locked, please come around to the school 

office to register as late. Thank you. 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk
https://net-aware.org.uk/

